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Craig, Sondra

From: Phil Stanlely <phil@stanleyinvestments.net>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 6:53 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Large item pick up.

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
Hello.  
 
I would like to see large item pick up continue each may in La Crosse. 
 
I am a resident. 
 
Thank you.! 
 
Philip Stanley 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 


